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2nd November 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope that you have all had an enjoyable half-term break from school.  The staff all seemed to have had a 

restful time and they are looking forward to seeing the children tomorrow, full of energy and enthusiasm 

for the rest of the Autumn term. 

 

As far as we are aware, we remain in the fortunate position of having no positive Covid-19 cases within 

the school community but as you know the numbers are on the rise both locally and nationally.  With this 

in mind, I am taking this opportunity to remind you of the procedures for drop off and collection that we 

have in place to minimise the risk of spreading the virus.  The timings remain the same as before half-

term and can be seen below.   

 

Class Drop-off Pick-up 

Rabbits 8.55am 2.50pm 

Squirrels 8.50am 3.00pm 

Badgers 8.45am 2.55pm 

 

Please ensure that you stick to the arrival times and wait in line until it’s your time to go through to the 

playground.  If you are slightly early, please can we ask that you do not congregate with other families.  

With the changes from Thursday we are no longer allowed socially distanced groups of up to six in public 

places and can now only be with one other person from another household. UK Government announced 

today that from Thursday: ‘You can exercise or visit outdoor public places with the people you live with, 

your support bubble, or 1 person from another household (children under school age, as well as those 
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dependent on round-the-clock care, such as those with severe disabilities, who are with their parents will 

not count towards the limit on two people meeting outside).’ UK Government 1st November 2020. 

 

 When dropping your child off by the classroom please remember to maintain your distance from other 

parents and follow the one-way system that we have in place.   

 

I hope that these measures will only be temporary but whilst they are in place please ensure that you 

follow the Government guidelines and our procedures, they will help to keep the school, the children, the 

staff and the wider community COVID – 19 free and ensure that we are able to remain open. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all in the morning. 

 

Take care and stay safe, 

 

Rebecca Mole 

Headteacher 

 


